
   Star of the 

week 

Maeva & Myla 

Happy Birthday 

to  

  Joshua       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Next week – 

Being 

Kind 
 

 Dates to remember:  

 

Wednesday 6th September  

Term 1 begins. 

2nd October – Rags2Riches 

Thursday 26th October 

End of Term 1 

Halloween Trail  

          Saturday 28th October 10am – 2pm 

Friday 27th October 

KSPG CLOSED - INSET 

Monday 6th November 

Term 2 begins. 

 

     Please remember RAINCOATS 

     If your child is poorly, please. 

    DO NOT bring them to session. 

  This week the children chose to continue their 

exploration and play with the conkers, and to extend 

this we added the wild animals which the children 

really enjoyed. We had some Pumpkins given to us 

(BIG thanks to the Pullins for providing these) where 

the children have spent time hammering in some golf 

tees, we also cut the pumpkins up so the children 

could explore the inside and they have helped collect 

the seeds so we can have a go at growing our 

own…watch this space! We have also used the 

pumpkins to make prints with paint – a fantastic 

resource all round. We have also enjoyed outside 

play (in-between the rain!) and particularly enjoyed 

building structures with the large wooden blocks. 

Please remember to park responsibility and respectfully for                                           

All of our children and our neighbours. 
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